

STATE OF CONNECTICUT CONNECTICUT SITING COUNCIL

Ten Franklin Square, New Britain, CT 06051 Phone: (860) 827-2935 Fax: (860) 827-2950 E-Mail: siting.council@ct.gov Web Site: portal.ct.gov/csc

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL

October 1, 2021

Ryan Clark
Real Estate Consultant
Centerline Communications
750 West Center Street, Suite 301
West Bridgewater, MA 02379
rclark@clinellc.com

RE: **TS-T-MOBILE-032-210831 -** T-Mobile request for an order to approve tower sharing at an existing telecommunications facility located at 138 Main Street, Coventry, Connecticut.

Dear Mr. Clark:

The Connecticut Siting Council (Council) is in receipt of your correspondence of September 29, 2021 submitted in response to the Council's September 22, 2021 notification of an incomplete request for tower sharing with regard to the above-referenced matter.

The submission renders the request for tower sharing complete and the Council will process the request in accordance with the Federal Communications Commission 60-day timeframe.

Thank you for your attention and cooperation.

Sincerely,

Melanie Bachman Executive Director

Miliaffael

MB/IN/laf

From: Ryan Clark < rclark@clinellc.com> Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 3:08 PM **To:** Robidoux, Evan < Evan. Robidoux@ct.gov> Cc: CSC-DL Siting Council <Siting.Council@ct.gov>

Subject: RE: Council Incomplete Letter for TS-T-MOBILE-032-210831 (Main Street, Coventry)

Good Afternoon,

Please find the requested Mount Analysis with the passing percentage and engineer stamp. Please let me know if you need anything else.



Ryan Clark | Site Acquisition Consultant 750 W Center St, Suite 301 | West Bridgewater, MA 02379

Mobile: 203.300.7310

rclark@clinellc.com | www.centerlinecommunications.com